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UAF Master Plan Committee meeting notes are at http://www.uaf.edu/mastplan/notes 
 
Worth mentioning is the update to the UAF Master Plan now in progress.  Work is being performed by 
consultants Perkins & Will.  They will next be on campus Nov 16-17, 2009 to receive campus input.  
Their meeting schedule should be noted on the MPC website when known. 
 
Questions?  Please contact Gary Newman gary@alaska.edu 
 


